
Let’s get our overall attendance right up!
(PS It is improving so far Term 4!)

Read at home with your child DAILY please!
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‘The Broadlands Bulletin’
Term 4

Week 3 - Friday 1 November 2024

Awards from Week 2 & 3 - 21 October - 1 November 2024

Ruma Tahi
Harrison Carston

For your effort and improvement in Structured Literacy.
Solenn Bell

For your effort and focus during letter writing.

Ruma Rua

Jade O’Reilly
For excellence completing the Maths Stage 5 Knowledge booklet.

Lucy Martelli
For excellence in Maths completing many practice equations.

Lopini Tangitau
For your independence in writing and for adding detail to make your writing interesting.
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Ruma Toru

Charlotte Manville
For your outstanding efforts in spelling this week.

Oliver Shaw
For your excellence in spelling and handwriting this week.

Fergus Lee
For being able to confidently count up into the hundreds.

Ruma Whā

Freya Lee
For your positive contribution in class helping others who need assistance to tidy our class.

Harrison Sharpe
For your resilience, completing your work with more independence.

Rocco Woulf
Welcome to Broadlands School.

Ruma Rima

Ollie Fell
For working hard at addition.

Reilly Fitzgerald
For being a star helper in Room 5.

Amelia McDonald
For writing instructions for a fantastic potion full of gruesome ingredients with Whaea Ruth.

Key Dates Term 4 2024
Tuesday 5 November - School Photos

Thursday 7 November - BOT meeting - 6.00pm
Monday 18 November - Book Fair

Wednesday 20 November - Broadlands School Athletics (details to follow)

Friday 22 November - Flower Show (details to follow)
Thursday 28 November - Cluster Athletics

Friday 29 November - Grandparents’ & Special Friends’ Day (details to follow)
Wednesday 4 December - CBOP Athletics

Wednesday 11 December -BOT meeting - 6pm
Monday 16 December - Awards’ Assembly (details to follow)

Wednesday 18 December - Prize Giving at Reporoa College Hall



From the Desk of the Tumuaki - Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou

Communication

Communication is important to us, so we hope that you will communicate with us openly
and honestly throughout the year, just as we will with you:

The following methods are available to you:

Email:
principal@broadlands.school.nz (Graeme)

office@broadlands.school.nz (Kasey)
jess@broadlands.school.nz
kylie@broadlands.school.nz

traleenah@broadlands.school.nz
debra@broadlands.school.nz
felicity@broadlands.school.nz

Seesaw - Our learning sharing, reporting & messaging app:
Through your child’s classroom teacher, if you haven’t downloaded the Seesaw app. a QR

Code will be/has been sent to you from your child’s classroom teacher.

Phone / Text:
07 333 8576 (Kasey & Graeme) / 021 029 1913 (office mobile)

If you do not receive the Bulletin email, make sure you phone, email or pop into the office
and let us know what your email address is.

The Bulletin has important information in it as we need you to keep up to date with what is
happening in the school. It is not helpful to us when parents don’t read the Bulletin!

Group Day Results
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Well done to Lucy Martelli, Indy Sheely, John Stoddart, Emma McDonald, Estelle
Bullock, Solenn & Aven Bell who all participated in Group Day last Friday at Ngakuru
School.

Congratulations to:

Indy Sheely - 4th Calling & 2nd Care & Attention
Lucy Martelli - 3rd Leading
John Stoddart - 1st Leading
Emma McDonald - 3rd Leading

Thank you to Nicci Bullock, Paula Gold, Jeff McDonald, Nicola McDonald, Rachael
Martelli and Lauren Bell for assisting with the management of the day.

Ka rawe to mahi tamariki ma



Staffing News

From Monday, we welcome Becky Flannery (mum of Indie/Room 5) to our staff as our
new dedicated gardener.

School Uniform/Hair Expectations

Below are two reminders:

Girls’ hair must be tied back and shoes (and socks) must be BLACK.

Trophies

Can we please have ALL trophies returned from 2023 ASAP.
Thank you

Photo Day Heads up #2!

Our annual Photo Day will be held on Tuesday 5 November.



Photos are taken by Masterpiece Photography. Masterpiece will be taking class,
leadership group and individual photos of ALL our school children as well as sibling
photos.

Note: Sibling photos will be taken at 11.00am.

If you would like photos of your children with their pre-school or college siblings, please let
Kasey know in the Office.

An email will be sent home approximately a week after photo day with a code which will
have a sample of individual/sibling photos attached.

You will have a short period of time to order and pay these online for free delivery (to
school). If you have any questions please contact Kasey in the Office.



Scholastic Book Fair Heads up #1!

Our annual Book Fair is being held in the Learning Centre Library between Monday 18

November and Friday 29 November. All classes will have an opportunity to look through
the fair once it is all set up and if they wish, write a ‘Wish List’.

A percentage of all books sold are used to buy the school new library books.

The Book Fair will also be available on our Grandparents’ & Special Friends’ Day.





Ngā manaakitanga ki a koutou

Graeme

Ka kite ano
Graeme, Debra, Traleenah, Felicity, Kylie, Lucy, Karla, Halei, Maureen, Paulette & Kasey

PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT US!




